
  

 
February 13, 2025 
 
Dear CRES Parents and Guardians, 
 
*Please remember that schools are closed tomorrow and Monday for Presidents’ Day.  Enjoy the long weekend and we 
look forward to returning on Tuesday. 
 
*Spring conferences are coming soon! February 26 and 27 will be the dates for virtual and/or in person conferences, 
which will be on an as requested basis. Your child’s teacher will be reaching out if they are requesting a conference and 
you can also request a conference by reaching out to the teacher(s) directly. Afternoon conferences will take place both 
days and evening conference slots will be available on February 27. 
 
*The 6th annual Healthy School Lunch Challenge is being promoted by our food service provider, Pomptonian.  Please 
click here for more information or see the flier on pages 2-3 of this message. 
 
*Please click here for the most recent Related Arts Newsletter. 
 
 
*ATTENTION 5TH GRADE FAMILIES: Please click this link for an important message related to the LEAD program.  This 
memo was sent home last week with all 5th grade students. 
 
 
*ATTENTION 5TH GRADE FAMILIES: Please use the Google Form on your child's Science Google Classroom or follow this 
link https://forms.gle/vo4mwzABwKroUcdMA to submit one baby photo for the yearbook. Email 
auletta@coltsneckschools.org with any questions. Please refrain from sending photos via email. 
 
 
 

*From the PTO:                                   4TH GRADE BOWLING EVENT 
FEBRUARY 21ST | 6:30-8:15PM | AMF ABERDEEN 

Join your 4th grade friends for an evening of fun and bowling! This is a FREE event, including 
bowling, drinks and arcade. Please complete the electronic permission slip and payment form 

by February 14th. There will be a $25 charge for registrations after February 14th. 
  

                            FLYER                                                                             PERMISSION SLIP 
For questions or to volunteer, contact Amy Linquito at alinquito84@gmail.com. 

 
Upcoming events… 
 
February 14-17 - Schools closed : Presidents’ weekend 
 
Have a great weekend, 

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ji5h5xCCgFc6w3He5oEmaBAZ_ZxhqVuc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ji5h5xCCgFc6w3He5oEmaBAZ_ZxhqVuc/view?usp=sharing
https://cres.coltsneckschools.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_31147781/File/RA%20Newsletter%20-%20January.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WIqj9XD2aVe6Zasla9tggfUV1Wq6FWbm/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116856968819233316046&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://forms.gle/vo4mwzABwKroUcdMA
https://files.constantcontact.com/be686383101/d3ce2d14-9e95-481c-b77b-0417a2e5c19f.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6gAqY47IbMMqmrZkNulgciEUvb70y9H-ypTlkC8k_PRIphQ/viewform?usp=preview


 

 

 



 

 

 


	   

